
Fleece & Fibre  

www.atbirkhillhouse.co.uk/

Internship Opportunities

We would like to extend the offer of two fleece & fibre 
internships on our smallholding in the Summer of 2024. Each 
successful applicant will be able to observe shearing days, learn 
about hand processing - from creature right through to creation 
- and use some of our own homegrown fibre to create a 
personal project over four days in July/August. 

All you need to do is tell us in no more than 400 words what 
interests you about learning hand-processing techniques and 
what you might like to attempt for your personal project.  

Send completed applications to director@atbirkhillhouse.co.uk 
no later than Friday, 3rd May 2024. Successful applicants will be 
notified on Monday, 6th May 2024. 

What we offer: 

• hands on experience in 
processing wool and alpaca 
fibre from fleece to yarn 

• the opportunity to work on 
a personal project based 
around local fibre and/or 
natural dyeing techniques 

• access to all fibre based 
workshops and our 
employees’ expertise 

What we expect: 

• engagement and 
willingness to learn 

• help during shearing days 
and attended workshops 

• a report documenting your 
project and your 
experience At Birkhill 
House, the format of which 
will be discussed and 
agreed individually with 
successful applicants

For further information visit:

fleece-fibre-internships/

mailto:director@atbirkhillhouse.co.uk

